
 

1 | P a g e  
 

                                                                                          
Phoenix Police Department 

Public Affairs Bureau 
620 West Washington Street, Phoenix, Arizona 85003 

 

 
 

M E D I A  A D V I S O R Y  
 

Date/Time:     October 15, 2022, 2:53 a.m. 
Incident:        2022-1551653 
Location:        4700 North 29th Avenue  
Victim:  Jarod Tyler, 19-year-old male - deceased  
Victim:   24-year-old female, non-life-threatening injuries 
Suspect:  Unknown  
 
                           

A Young Man is Shot and Killed at a Phoenix Residence 

 

In the early morning of October 15, 2022, officers were called to the area of 4700 North 29th Avenue 

for reports of gunshots in the area. Officers arrived to see numerous vehicles and pedestrians quickly 

leaving the neighborhood from what was believed to be a party house. During the initial investigation 

it was learned that two different valley hospitals were treating gunshot victims possibly related to the 

ongoing investigation.  

One of the victims was later identified as 19-year-old Jarod Tyler who was pronounced deceased at 

the hospital. The second victim was identified as a 24-year-old female who received non-life-

threatening injuries.   

Detectives responded to the scene to take over the investigation and learned the shooting included 
dozens of shots being fired along a large area of the neighborhood. No suspects have been identified 
at this time.  
 
At this time, detectives are working to understand what led up to this incident and identify any and all 
involved suspects. Anyone with information is asked to contact the Phoenix Police Department, or 
Silent Witness (480-WITNESS or 480-TESTIGO for Spanish Speakers).  
 

   

 

 


